
 

 

 

-Translation- 

KCE 01/2562 

April 11, 2019 

Re: Announcement of the Company’s additional holiday for 2019 

To: President of The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Referring to the Cabinet’s Resolution on January 29
th

 2019 designation May 6
th

 2019 as a special nation 

holiday for the government sector, governmental agencies and the populace to participate in the activities 

and offer their felicitation on the auspicious occasion of the Royal Coronation Ceremony of His Majesty King 

Maha Vajiralongkorn. 

Therefore, KCE Electronics Public Company Limited would like to announce that Monday 6
th

 May, 2019 as a 

Company’s additional holiday. 

 

Please be informed accordingly, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

(Mrs.Voraluksana Ongkosit) 

Executive Vice Chairperson 

 

 


